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 *designates member absence. 

 

1. The BOD held a special meeting on Monday May 24, 2021 to make a final decision about holding the 
2021 National Dexter Expo. Entry numbers were disclosed, and discussion followed. BOD members were 
allotted time to express their opinions. Jim Woehl then called for a roll call vote and BOD members were 
asked to vote yes if they were in favor, or no if they were against holding the Dexter Expo. 

   

Region Name Vote Region Name Vote 

2 Laaci Louderback Yes 6 Jeff Chambers Yes 

9 Scott Wilson Yes 1 Skip Tinney No 

7 Jennifer Hunt No 12 Kevin McAnnany Yes 

10 Santiago Lizarraga Yes 8 Danny Collins Yes 

Youth Elissa Emmons abstained 4 Becky Eterno Yes 

  
 By a majority vote, the results were in favor of hosting the 2021 National Dexter Expo.  
 

2. Eight nominations were submitted by members for consideration for the Chuck Daggett Good Citizen 
award. The BOD reviewed and thoroughly discussed all the well deserving candidates before choosing 
this year’s recipient, which will be revealed at the AGM in June.  

 
 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 pm CST                                                                                                                       
Submitted by Carole Nirosky 
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